## Learning Odyssey Member Rules and Regulations

- Learning Odyssey is an ALL-INCLUSIVE homeschool group. All families are welcomed with open arms, regardless of race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, religion, gender, or homeschooling methods. Since we are an extremely diverse group, we must be conscious of this fact and be respectful of the wide range of opinions, beliefs, and lifestyles of group members. No discriminatory or judgmental behavior is allowed at group gatherings.
- There is an annual \$10 fee per family to cover arts/craft supplies and website expenses. The \$10 per year fee is due and payable at your second meeting.
- Parents must supervise their children at all times to ensure that, as much as possible, they behave in a respectful and non-violent manner. Bullying and fighting are not allowed at any time.
- Members are encouraged to actively participate in group meetings, activities, and field trips.
- If you have any skills, talents, or specialized knowledge, we do hope you will be willing to share this with the kids and parents in the group. We are always open to new learning experiences of *any* kind! If you have any ideas for co-ops or other projects, we would love to discuss this as well.
- Members are encouraged to share any concerns or problems with Susan, the group coordinator. We want this to be a positive experience for all families, so any problems should be addressed right away. Susan will be more than happy to discuss, and attempt to resolve, any situation which needs attention.